
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 5/28/2014 10:10:29 AM 
To: Colvin, Michael (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Today 

Thank you!! 

From: Colvin, Michael [mailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 28, 2014 10:09 AM 
To: Doll, Laura; lauraringdoll@gmail.com 
Subject: Re: today 

Call michael cell atRedacted 

Michael 

On May 28, 2014, at 10:07 AM, "Doll, Laura" < o)/pge.com> wrote: 

What number should I call this afternoon when we get there? 

My Blackberry died while I was in Texas and I am without work phone. 

Redacted 

Could you send me phone number either by texting that or by emailing me 
Redacted 

This is such a pain! 

mailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov


Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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